
Static Projects Meeting Minutes – Monday, October 2nd, 2023 

Call to order The meeting was called to order by Sarah Bock at 5:16 PM.  

Minutes No changes were made to the minutes.  

Treasure Report – Sarah reported that there is $904.92. We will confirm with Stacey that the cookbook 

money from food booth has been put into the static committee account.  

Old Business  

- Fair Review: 

o The indoor auction this year went well. Some ideas for next year were to move the 

intent to sell date up, and having the $5 fee due when submitting the intent to sell. The 

group felt like the 4PM time was a good time and that having the kids collect money at 

the Extension office the following week was also beneficial. Sarah reported that Scot 

Meader has let the office know that they will not have the free stage next year but they 

will work with the committee to come up with a different plan.  

o The project display area looked better this year. Corry has leftover decorations that we 

can use next year. It would be beneficial to have tape or another way to hang posters so 

that they stay up. We also may need to brainstorm a way to have additional room for 

foods/cooking projects.  

 

- Cookbook and Calendar Update  

o The group discussed selling cookbooks and calendars at the Christmas stroll the day 

after Thanksgiving. Sarah said that she will look into getting a booth. We will needs kids 

to volunteer to work at the stroll. Allison also volunteered to make stickers to sell at the 

stroll for the committee as well. We will discuss this more at the next meeting. 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:48 PM. The next meeting will be on November 6th at 5:15 Pm in the 

Extension Office.  

 


